
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
January 1, 2018 
 
Dear Director of Guidance: 
 
The CT State USBC Association is once again seeking applicants for their two academic scholarships.  
The applicant does NOT need to be an active bowler. For the first available scholarship, the student, 
parent or grandparent must be a current member of the Connecticut State USBC Association.  For the 
second scholarship, the student’s mother or grandmother must be a current member of the Connecticut 
State USBC Association. This scholarship is from the former Connecticut State Women’s Bowling 
Association. For both scholarships, the student must be a senior who is planning to continue his/her 
education in the summer or fall. 
 
The amount of each scholarship is $1000.00.  The winners should plan to attend our Youth Awards 
Festival in June, 2018. 
 
I am asking your assistance in promoting this scholarship to your senior students; however, there are a 
few points that I need to stress.  All documentation must be postmarked by March 15, 2018.  All 
transcripts of grades, including First Semester Grades must be included with the application as well as 
one letter of recommendation.  A guidance counselor or appropriate school official must sign the front 
of the application. 
 
Please remind the student, that, if he or she is selected as a finalist, an interview by the scholarship 
committee will be required.  The chairman of the committee will contact the student to set up this 
interview.  If you have any questions about the scholarships, please contact me at (860) 779-1649.  My 
address is on the application form. 
 
Please make as many copies of the application as you may need.  There are two scholarships, but only 
one form is required. Thank you for your time and effort on behalf of the Connecticut State USBC 
Association. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Annie Gallant 
Scholarship Chairman 
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